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Suffield, CT 06078  
 

As you have probably seen, we now have “trash lines” that are in front of all garages at the Woodlands.  

The green lines were painted to show residents where to put their trash and recycling bins so that All 

American Waste can safely collect garbage & recycling.  Due to the amount of building damage being 

incurred, the Woodlands Board of Directors, at the request of All American Waste, has striped lines to 

help alleviate further damage to buildings.    

When putting out your trash and recycling barrels, please be sure to put the barrels in front of the green 

line.  If you do not put your barrels in front of the green line, All American Waste can refuse to collect 

your trash & recycling.  Also, please do not put your bins one in front of the other.  All American Waste 

will not pick up trash from bins that are placed one in front of the other. 

 

 

The annual dumpster will be here starting October 20th.  The dumpster will remain on site until filled.  

Please keep in mind that you CANNOT put the following items into the dumpster:   

• Tires 

• Mattresses 

• Appliances 

• Batteries 

• Electronics (TVs, computers, printers) 
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